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BY EMAIL 
 
September 2, 2021 
 
Joanne Richardson 
Director – Major Projects and Partnerships 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay St.  
Toronto, ON M5G 2P5 
Joanne.Richardson@HydroOne.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Richardson: 
 
Re: Request for an Extension Reply Submission 

Hydro One Networks Inc. Request for an Accounting Order to Establish a 
Regulatory Account for Affiliate Transmission Projects 

       Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0169 
 
This letter is in response to your letter dated September 1, 2021, requesting that the 
OEB extend the deadline for Hydro One’s written reply submission in the above 
proceeding to September 15, 2021. 

The OEB issued its Procedural Order No.1 and Decision on Interim Order on July 12, 
2021, and established August 31, 2021, as the deadline for written submissions from 
OEB staff and intervenors and September 10, 2021, as the deadline for Hydro One’s 
written reply submission. 

In light of Hydro One’s explanation in its letter, the OEB is granting Hydro One’s request 
for an extension. The deadline for Hydro One’s written reply submission is now 
September 15, 2021. 

Yours truly, 

Original signed by 

Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
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